
Is your child starting a Norwich  
nursery, primary school or junior school 

in September?

If so, take a look at the 
virtual tour and welcome 
video for their new setting! 

Scan the QR code with your smartphone or tablet 
and follow the link to the Norwich Opportunity  
Area website.

Here you will find virtual tours of: 

• Reception classes for all primary and infant 
schools 

• Year 3 classes for all junior schools 
• Tours of many nurseries in Norwich too

Scan me



 

Why not sit down together and use the simple navigation tools to explore 
their new classroom and meet some of the staff they will see in September.

If you have 2 minutes, please tell us what you think of our virtual tours and videos by 
completing a short questionnaire. 

Virtual tours are a great way to introduce 
your child to their new space and help them 

know what to expect on their first day.


